
September 12, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: UT-220275 – FCC Broadband Data Collection (BDC) Submission 
Request for Confidentiality 
Consolidated Communications of Washington Company, LLC 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Please find the attached Consolidated Communications, Inc. (“Consolidated”) FCC 
Broadband Data Collection (“BDC”) submission, as of June 30, 2022, filed in accordance 
with WAC 480-123-030(1)(g) for Consolidated Communications of Washington Company, 
LLC (“CCWA”).  Since the FCC BDC data is filed on a total Consolidated company basis, the 
underlying data for only CCWA is included. 

Pursuant to regulations cited in WAC 480-07-160, CCWA requests portions of this filing be 
treated as confidential and not subject to public inspection. The information is not 
publically available and if subject to public disclosure would cause significant commercial 
and competitive harm to CCWA. Pages containing such information have been labeled 
accordingly and the confidential information highlighted. A public redacted version of the 
document is also enclosed.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me as indicated below with any questions or concerns 
regarding this filing. 

Regards, 

Kevin J. Kastor 
Sr. Director – Government Affairs 
P: 936.788.7420 
kevin.kastor@consolidated.com 
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